1. Direct payments aren’t new – the only thing changing is how people manage them.  Direct payments are given by the council to individuals in need of support so they can arrange and pay for their own care, rather than having social care services directly provided for them.  They’ve been around in [area] for many years, and resulted in great outcomes in many cases.  None of that is changing – the only difference is that we want individuals to use Virtual Wallet to mange their direct payment. 
1. Virtual Wallet takes the best parts of direct payments and makes them even better.  Direct payments are all about choice and control, and individuals can still do all the things that they previously could with a direct payment – employ their own PA, choose an agency or engage with a micro-enterprise.   Virtual Wallet is just a simple way of managing all this, and eliminates a lot of the cost and hassle. 
1. The website www.myvirtualwallet.co.uk  is a great starting point for you and individuals to find out more. It includes a short videos, FAQs and other resources.  Most of the site is aimed at individuals, but there are also specific pages for PAs/Providers and LA/ICB staff. 
1. The whole point of Virtual Wallet is to make things better for you, the council, the individual and their providers.   Once the initial referral has been made, there should be nothing for care management staff to do!  Virtual Wallet meets all the council’s audit trail needs and it helps ensure that providers and PAs get paid the right amount, on time, with no queries. 
1. Help is on hand for you from the Virtual Wallet Support Team – via phone, email and webchat.  The team at PPL (who operate Virtual Wallet) are friendly and are here to help with any questions you have.  

